
MEMORANDUM

TO : ALL REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTORS

ALL BUREAU DIRECTORS

ALL HEADS OF ATTACHED AGENCIES

ALL SERVICE DIRECTORS

THRU : GAD FOCAL POINT SYSTEM

GAD FOCAL PERSONS

FROM : THE UNDERSECRETARY

Finance, Information Systems, and Climate Change,and

THE CHAIRPERSON

DENR National GAD Focal Point System

SUBJECT : REITERATION OF THE GUIDELINES FOR THE

SUBMISSION OF ARTICLES TO THE GADRICH

NEWSLETTER

DATE : 27 January 2023

GADRich Newsletter is a medium of information exchange on news,

upcoming events, seminars, trainings, conferences, meetings, etc. of the

Gender and Development Focal Point System (GADFPS) of the bureaus,

attached agencies and regional offices of the DENR. It is issued

semi-annually and intended to be the repository of all articles related to the

implementation of the DENR gender and development programs, activities

and projects (PAPs).

In this regard, the undersigned is hereby reiterating the attached

Memorandum dated May 29, 2015 regarding the submission of articles for

the GADRich Newsletter. Likewise, please be informed of the new ERDB

GAD FPS electronic mail address where you can submit your articles online:

gadfps@erdb.denr.gov.ph.

FOR YOUR INFORMATION AND COMPLIANCE.

ATTY. ANALlZA REBUELTA-TEH

Let’s go green!

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1mT0-pnfpNzbAt6mdU43EfsW4Pze4X2Lx/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qeuLSEd2KOlU_mRic66kFuwiZGMyLsRL/view?usp=sharing
mailto:gadfps@erdb.denr.gov.ph

